
BUDGET HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE OF THE PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING, of the proposed Owasco Fire District’s 
2021 Budget.  This will be presented to the Board of Owasco Fire Commissioners on Tuesday, 
October 20, 2020, at 6:00 pm., at the Owasco Fire Station #2, 4881 Twelve Corners Road, Auburn, 
NY.  The regular monthly Owasco Fire District Commissioners meeting will follow the Public 
Budget Hearing. 


